
From:  Kathleen York <msbirdyork@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 08:53:52 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  MUST Delay due to Covid-19
 

We simply must have an extension regarding the Millennium Project. How is it Constitutional that 
we are on lockdown, but your office is going forward as though nothing is happening. Just STOP and 
allow those affected to review the documents properly, which are held in the “closed” library, and 
have their say.
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